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Division of Health Care Financing and Policy

Nevada Medicaid Management Information Systems

Go Live scheduled for February 1, 2019

Milestone Review for Center’s for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS)
completed in early December 2018 as part of Go Live requirements

All Testing has been completed

DHCFP and DXC Training completed in December 2018
Provider Training occurring in early January 2019

Paper Claims no longer accepted as of January 11, 2019

Final Data Conversions to occur on January 27, 2019

Command Center (Pre and Post Implementation) — includes all decision
makers in order to quickly resolve any System, User, Provider or Recipients
issues

Modernization Website:
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/Modernization.aspx






